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26th April 2023 

 

Dear Parent Carers, 

 

As we approach the end of the year, we will be celebrating our Year 11’s final time 

with us here at St Martins. On Friday 30th June, there will be a Leavers’ Assembly for 

the Year 11 students and in the evening, we will be holding a Prom for Year 11 and 

Year 13 students. More information about the Assembly and Prom will be coming out 

to you over the coming weeks.  

 

Part of the Leavers’ Assembly includes the option of being presented with a Leavers 

hoodie. The hoodie will cost £10 per student and can be paid for on ParentPay.   

 

Please can you complete the slip below to let us know that you would like us to 

order a hoodie for your child by Friday 12th May. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

 
 

Toni Beardmore 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Leavers Hoodie 2023 – please return to pastoral team 

 

Please order a Leavers Hoodie for my child.   

 

 

Name of child: ……………………………………………………………………………. 

 

 

Size of hoodie: (e.g. - XS, S, M, L, XL, XXL) ……………………………………………. 
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